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This week Reception welcomed the arrival of the
chicks! It was so exciting to watch the chicks pip
out of their eggs and hatch. The children have
spent lots of time observing the chicks and
showing our core value of curiosity!
The children have also been learning about
Ramadan this week! We have tried dates (because
Muslims believe that the Prophet Mohammed used
to break his fast with a date) and had a special
visit from Meran and Rayan’s mum, who answered
all of the children’s questions about Islam,
Ramadan and Eid!
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We went on our Spring walk in Rivelin Valley
this week in nursery. We had lovely sunny
weather for the walk. The children were
spotting signs of Spring using their lanyard
pictures. They spotted daffodils, leaf buds and
catkins, among other things. We walked to the
duck pond and fed the ducks. While we were
at the duck pond, the children used their
lanyards to identify the different types of duck
they saw. We found mallard ducks, moorhens,
mandarin ducks and even a goose. We were so
impressed with how well the children walked
there and back, it's a long way for little legs!
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